
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT JANUARY 2018 
     INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
January 24, 2018 
 
1) JCMARS final agreement for review. To be approved at February’s board 
meeting. (See Attached) 
 
2) Robin Casanova passed his Paramedic practical and written test. 
 
3) Single channel equipment has been installed at Mount Lindo. It has been 
wired into Kenwood repeater and tested by QDS to Evergreen Dispatch link. 
 
The site was also visited by Kevin Kay (NRC) and Brian Singer (Pericle) on 
Thursday January 18th to inventory equipment and inspect the quality work 
done by the various vendors.  
 
4) Guide wires at Mount Lindo will be tensioned on Friday January 26th. The 
antenna is still a couple a weeks out before it will be installed and tested.  
 
Calls for December 
4-Medicals, 9Mva’s, 3-Smoke Checks, 1-Structure Fire, 1-Equipment Fire,  
1-Service Call, 1-Odor Investigation, 4-Rescue, 1-False Alarm, 6-Cancel En route. 
Total for December-33 
Total calls for 2017- 316 
 
Calls for January 
6-Medicals, 6-Mva’s, 1-Smoke Check, 1-Structure Fire, 5-Cancel En route. 
Total for January-19 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson 
Chief 


